
FINAL BOARD MEETING AT CAZENOVIA COLLEGE

There will be an in-person meeting for our board 
meeting April 29th at Cazenovia College. 
 
Please let our club secretary know if you plan to 
attend the meeting in person.  The meeting will also be 
available via Zoom.
 
A group dinner is planned for April 28th at the 
Lincklaen House.  They have asked us to pre-order off 
the menu and pay when we arrive.  Seating will be at 6 
PM.  Please advise our club secretary by April 10 if 
you plan to join the group for dinner.  Board Member 
Ryan Nippert will contact you for your dinner order by 
April 21.
 
Please DO NOT call the Lincklaen directly to place your 
dinner order, President Andrew Sullivan is our contact 
with the Lincklaen House.
 
The menu is available on their website.
 
We will also go to the Lincklaen for lunch after the 
board meeting on Saturday.  We will meet in our usual 
spot in the basement bar area.  Please advise if you 
plan to attend lunch after the board meeting.  They 
have asked us to preorder for lunch as well.  We will 
do that at dinner on Friday night.  If you are not 
attending the dinner, but are planning to attend the 
luncheon, please advise our club secretary you will be 
attending and what you want for lunch.  We expect lunch 
will be about 12:00.  If you don't pre-order, your 
lunch might not come out with the rest of the group, 



but you are still welcome to join us!
 
Janet Kilmer
H.H. Franklin Club Secretary
janetnkeithk@aol.com
518-638-6647


